NJ TRANSIT TITLE VI NOTICE TO BENEFICIARIES

NJ TRANSIT operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, or national
origin, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended. Any person
who believes she or he has been subjected to discrimination on the basis of race, color, or
national origin, or wishing to obtain additional information regarding NJ TRANSIT's Title VI
obligations, may contact NJ TRANSIT Customer Service at 973.275.5555. A complaint or
inquiry may also be filed by writing to NJ TRANSIT Customer Service - Title VI, One Penn
Plaza East, Newark, NJ 07105. A complaint must be filed within 180 days of the alleged
discrimination.



